
From: Louise Wakefield
To: Elle Donnelley
Cc: Mandy Wiles
Subject: Crookwell 2 MOD and Crookwell 3 Wind Farms
Date: Monday, 28 November 2016 8:51:48 AM

Dear Elle,
 
Goulburn Mulwaree Council has reviewed the documentation in relation to the 2 applications
currently being assessed by DPE and offers the following comments for consideration:
 
The information provided about the heavy vehicle transport routes is insufficient, as is the detail
around how the proponents intend to address the impacts of the construction traffic on the local
road network.  The current state of many of the roads identified in the application is not
acceptable for the construction traffic generation related to the wind farm projects and it is
Council’s view that road upgrade works should be undertaken prior to construction commencing
to the satisfaction of Goulburn Mulwaree Council (and Upper Lachlan Shire Council) and then
further works required to reinstate the roads to a suitable standard once the construction phase
is completed.
 
Please contact me should you require further information.
 
Kind regards
Louise
 
Louise Wakefield
Director Growth Strategy & Culture
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